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Monday 23rd September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The News have announced the return of their Year R souvenir edition, and will be publishing pictures of 
the local Year R classes in the paper during the week commencing Monday 14th October. 
 
Their photographer will be in school on Wednesday 2nd October to take pictures of the four Year R classes.  
 
All children, with prior consent, will be included in the photo. Please sign and return the permission slip 
below by Monday 30th September.  
 
The News are also offering the opportunity to purchase copies of the souvenir edition at a reduced rate 
of 68p each (normally 85p). Please complete the separate order form accompanying this letter and return 
it with your payment to the school office by Wednesday 2nd October if you would like to take advantage 
of this offer.  
 
Please note, that whilst we are now a cashless office, this money goes directly to The News, therefore, 
payment will need to be in cash. Please try to provide the exact money as we are unable to give change. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Geddes 
Head of School 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Year R – The News Souvenir Edition 

 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………..         Class ………………………….. 
 

I give permission for my child to be photographed for the The News Year R souvenir 
edition and understand the image will be published in the paper and online. 
This does not commit me to buying the souvenir edition. 

 

I DO NOT give permission for my child to be photographed for the The News Year R 
souvenir edition. 
 

 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………                             Date ………………………………… 
                     (Person with parental responsibility) 
 

PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2019 


